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Dear Green County Neighbors and Friends, 

Together, we are creating opportunities for our children to succeed and setting them up to have bright futures! 
Together, we are providing opportunities for people to move forward from uncertainty to stability.  Together, we are 
creating communities where we can all thrive and where everyone feels welcomed, valued, and included.  Together, 
by celebrating our strengths, embracing our diversity, and working collaboratively to address community issues, we 
can do what no one person or organization can do alone. Together, we can BE THE CHANGE. 
 

LIVE UNITED is a constant reminder that we have the power to BE THE CHANGE.  When we think of others’ lives 
as linked to our own, our compassion grows.  When we reach a lending hand to one person, we influence many 
others. When we work to strengthen one neighborhood, we improve the health of our entire community. Please join 
us as we work together to BE THE CHANGE. 
 

There are many ways to give:  
 

• You can text: WEAREUNITED to 41444 
 

• You can give online through our website at www.UnitedWayofGreenCounty.org, or use the QR code. 
 

• You can complete the enclosed pledge card and mail it back to us. 
 

• You can gift securities, such as stock or other investments: Transfer securities from your brokerage 
account as a donation to the United Way of Green County brokerage account. (Securities will be sold in the 
United Way account; therefore, you will not be responsible for capital gains, if applicable.) Please contact 
the United Way office for our brokerage account information. 

 

• For those who qualify, you can donate through your IRA or eligible retirement plans to satisfy your 
required minimum distribution (RMD).  A distribution made payable to United Way of Green County is 
tax-free (up to $100,000) and counts toward your required minimum distribution. United Way of Green 
County is a qualified 501(c)(3) non-profit organization; therefore this is considered a qualified charitable 
distribution (QCD).  If you are interested in learning more about this, please talk with your financial advisor. 

 

We would love to have you join our team of  

Leadership Circle Donors: 
 

Alexis De Tocqueville ($10,000 and greater)  
Diamond ($5,000-$9,999)  

Gold ($2,500-$4,999)  
Silver ($1,000-$2,499) 

 

Please consider a donation to United Way of Green County.  Every donation helps and brings us closer to our 
goal!  When you support United Way, your contributions stay right HERE - in Green County - and the help that 
you provide touches the lives of people all around you.  It is only with YOUR help that the United Way can fight for 

the health, education, and financial stability of every person in Green County.  
 
With gratitude,  

United Way Board of Directors & Staff 

Allen Brokopp, Monticello Traci Davis, Juda Scott DeNure, Monroe 
Jake Flannery, Monroe Darren Pipp, New Glarus Erin Roth, Monroe 
Kathy Ryan, Monroe Heidi Seffrood, Monroe Jeff Skatrud, Brodhead 
Kurt Soderberg, Albany Brianna Wethal, Brodhead Sheri Wichser, Monticello 
 Nicole Wyss, Monroe  

Teresa Keehn, Executive Director Chris Meyer, Administrative Assistant 
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